REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR DOCKS AND WATERWAYS AT PORT BIENVILLE INDUSTRIAL PARK

Invitation: The Hancock County Port and Harbor Commission (HCPHC) is soliciting statements of qualifications from qualified firms interested in providing professional engineering support services for Docks and Waterways at Port Bienville. Firms with relevant experience and qualifications are encouraged to submit. The full RFQ may be found at https://www.portairspacework.com/jobs/public
[bookmark: _Hlk66433581][bookmark: _Hlk66082872]Submission Requirements:  All firms interested submitting statements of qualifications may choose to submit electronically at the Hancock County Port and Harbor Commission plan room at www.portairspacework.com.   Hardcopy submissions may also be mailed, or hand delivered to the Attention of  David Poole, Purchasing Specialist, (dpoole@hcphc.ms) Hancock County Port and Harbor Commission, 14054 Fred & Al Key Road, Kiln, MS 39556. If you choose to mail or deliver hardcopies, please ensure that you submit five (5) bound copies and one (1) electronic formatted copy (pdf) on a USB drive.

[bookmark: _Hlk65822723]All questions prior to the published closing date shall be directed to David Poole, Purchasing Specialist, (dpoole@hcphc.ms) Hancock County Port and Harbor Commission 4054 Fred & Al Key Road, Kiln, MS 39556. Statement of Qualifications will be accepted until close of business or no later than 5:00 PM CST, on April 15th, 2021.


Publish on March 17, 2021 & March 24, 2021.



